
  
 

 

August 20, 2025 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
University of Hartford Welcomes More Than 1,200  

New Undergraduate Students During Move-In 
 
What: The University of Hartford is thrilled to welcome our students to campus—

including the new members of the Class of 2029! 

Who: University of Hartford President Lawrence P. Ward will greet students and 
their families on what is expected to be the busiest day of move-in weekend. 

When: Friday, August 22 
11:30 a.m.  

Where: University Commons 
200 Bloomfield Avenue 
West Hartford, CT 

(NOTE: Please expect higher than normal traffic on and around campus 
and allow extra time to get around.) 

Why: During move-in weekend, nearly 2,900 students will move into University 
residence halls. This semester, UHart will welcome more than 1,200 new 
undergraduate students and more than 600 graduate students.  

How: To cover, please RSVP: 
Matt Besterman 
Director of Public and Media Relations 
besterman@hartford.edu 
845.313.2334 (cell) 

 
About the University of Hartford 
Spread across seven dynamic schools and colleges, the University of Hartford has been guiding the purpose and 
passion of students for over six decades. On our 350-acre campus alongside Connecticut’s capital city, 
approximately 4,200 undergraduate and 1,800 graduate students representing 47 states and 55 countries come 
together for a common purpose: to collaborate across different disciplines, diversify perspectives, and broaden 
worldviews. We’re a four-year private university focused on advancing the public good through meaningful 
connections within our communities. Our unique approach to comprehensive education gives us the critical 
perspectives that lead to impact change, regionally and beyond. With degree programs spanning the arts, 
humanities, business, engineering and technology, education, and health professions, we focus on doing the work 
that matters. 
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